
 

 

29 May 2020 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The School is busy preparing to open for Term 2, 2020. The health and safety of our Learners, Staff and 

Parents are our main concern, and the School Staff are in School, prior to the opening, to make sure the 

correct COVID-19 health and safety protocols are in place. 

 

Our planned schedule of opening is as follows: 

Tuesday 2 June 2020 

Examination Classes will start. These are Standard 6, Standard 7, Form 2 and Form 5 classes. 

Thursday 4 June 2020  

Standard 5, Standard 4, Form 4, Form 3 and Form 1 classes will start. 

Monday 8 June 2020  

Standard 3, Standard 2, Standard 1 and Pre-Primary classes start. 

 

Please note that these dates still have to be confirmed with the Ministry of Health and Wellness and 

the Ministry of Basic Education.     

 

Once these dates are confirmed, then Parents will be informed by sms and changes will also be made to 

the School calendar which will involve classes working on into the August and December holidays so that 

the mandatory 180 classroom contact days can be completed in 2020.  

 

To try and reduce congestion when screening students, Secondary School Students will start the school 

day at 7.30am and Pre-Primary and Primary School students will start at 8.00am. End of day timings will 

be 12.45pm for Lower Primary, 1.15pm  for Upper Primary and 3.00pm for Secondary classes. 

 

Please also note that until further notice the tuck shop will remain closed.  

 

We look forward to welcoming learners back into classes and will send out additional details of the 

School's opening and revised calendar very shortly.  

 

Please continue to take care and stay safe.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
A. S. Jones  

Principal 


